
GREYTOWN SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY

The annual Greytown School cross country is next Tuesday 18th May.  As with
previous years we are asking our school community to donate some delicious baked

goods that we can sell on the day.

If you are able to supply some delicious goodies then please drop them off to the
school office on Tuesday morning for us to take out to Barton’s Farm.

Items that are easy to hand out on the day like biscuits, cupcakes, slices etc would
be tremendously appreciated!

We would also appreciate any help with the sale of items throughout the day.


